ב"ה

DATE: Tammuz 7, 5729 - June 23, 1969

TO: Study Panel

FROM: Marvin Herskowitz, Chairman

SUBJECT:

Please forgive the informality of this Memorandum, a time-saving device to substitute for personalized letters I really should direct to every member of the Panel.

I want to thank you for your participation in our sessions and for the contributions you have made to our collective thinking on the quite difficult problems which the area of our study presents. I deeply appreciate the cooperation you have extended to me throughout the proceedings of the Study Panel.

We remained, at our luncheon meeting last Friday, that any member of the Panel who so desires, may submit his written reactions and/or recommendations, to the Study Panel. Such written communications will be photo-copied and circulated among the members of the Panel.

I shall also endeavor to get the Panel together for one more session, in keeping with the request of several of its members, prior to the next meeting of the Board of Directors. Phone inquiries have, however, established that no such meeting can be called before Labor Day.

You will hear from me in the near future.